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Please remember the MCC Foundation in your 
annual giving, estate planning & memorials

Editor: Chris Qualls

The 37th Annual MCC Golf Classic
was a rousing success!

https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
http://mclennan.edu/foundation


2  |  McLennan Highlander Quarterly

IN THIS ISSUE:

Celebrated author, philosopher, and social critic, Dr. 
Os Guinness, visited MCC on September 13, 2023 to 
memorialize the passing of his friend, Judge Ken Starr. 
Alice and the late Judge Starr have been passionate 
supporters of local education, and have contributed 
generously to the future of students at McLennan 
Community College. 

MEMORIAL LECTURER

For many alumni, donors, and students, our annual 
scholar, donor, and alumni luncheon is the most 
wonderful day of the year. It provides a unique 
opportunity for scholarship recipients to dine 
alongside the friends and families that help support 
their education. This year, we had more than 70 
students and over 100 donors join us for the occasioin.

SCHOLAR LUNCHEON

The McLennan Community College Foundation is 
proud to annouce a new Executive Director has  joined 
our team. If you were able to join us on November 
8th then you may have already had the privilege of 
meeting our outstanding leader. We have included in 
this issue of Highlander Quarterly a brief bio for those 
who have not yet become acquainted.

WELCOMING WES

It is no secret that some students struggle financially. 
Holidays can exacerbate challenges for students and 
families striving to afford education, celebrations, and 
the normal costs of living. That is why we provide 
Thanksgiving meals to student families in need. Join 
us as we make this season bright.

THANKSGIVING DRIVE

Hearts in the Arts • New Board Members • Golf Tournament • Scholarship Update • And More!
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	 It is no secret that many McLennan Community College students and their families struggle financially. 
Students pursuing their dreams through higher education often make sacrifices to earn their degree. Years ago, our 
campus began offering a food pantry to students, faculty, and staff who might be experiencing food insecurities. 
Paulanne’s Pantry has since served thousands of students and their families with delicious, nutritious groceries 
during times of need.
	 Annually, the McLennan Community College Foundation with the Campus Resources Education Web (CREW) 
distribute Thanksgiving meals to students and their families. This year, thanks to your generous support, we will 
provide 250 meals to help families enjoy the holiday. Through a partnership with HEB, we were able to purchase the 
groceries at the discounted price of $35 each. We are grateful to our partners on campus and in the community, who 
strive to assist students in improving their lives. If you were not able to contribute but want to offer your support, you 
can still do so through this link.

https://youtu.be/Z8nY7ArHg30?si=N43Fscy8aLHs9sBv
https://www.mclennan.edu/campus-resource-guide/food-pantry.html
https://bit.ly/MCCPantry
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	 We at the McLennan Community College 
Foundation have the privilege to conduct several 
events throughout the year, but one of our favorites 
is the Golf Classic. For 37 years the golf tournament 
has seamlessly blended passion for athletics with a 
steadfast commitment to making a positive impact in 
our community. Hundreds of business leaders, alumni, 
students, and supporters descend upon Cottonwood 
Creek Golf Course. They join us for one of the most 
fun four-man-scrambles in town, but their efforts 
transcend the fairways. On this day, a putt can create 
ripples of positive change throughout the lives of future 
generations. 

	 We are grateful to our many sponsors who 
helped make this event a smashing hit. Thanks to you, we 
were able to raise $101,605 for student scholarships. 
A portion of these funds are dedicated to continuing 
to grow our outstanding athletic programs, and the 
remainder funds general scholarships. We strive to keep 
quality higher education affordable and within reach for 
the next generation of local leaders and we thank you for 
joining us in this work. 

	 If you or your organization were not able to 
participate in this year’s Annual MCC Golf Classic, get in 
early for next year. We plan to be at Cottonwood Creek 
Golf Course again on Friday, October 4th and we’d love 
to see you there!

37th ANNUAL MCC GOLF CLASSIC

https://www.mclennanathletics.com/landing/index
https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/scholarships-and-resources/index.html
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR TOURNAMENT WINNERS

Above: Morning Tee Time Winners (L-R) Dr. Johnette McKown, Brian Porter, Patrick Baires, Shane Brennan, and Chris Kazanas.

Below: Afternoon Tee Time Winners (L-R) Dr. Johnette McKown, Jason Lavender, Kevin Dobbs, Clint Savage, and Travis Kemp
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37th ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC 
CONTINUED
Volunteers and Campus Supporters: Dr. Johnette 
McKown, Dr. Fred Hills, Jennifer Norman, Clif-Ann 
Paris, & the MCC Marketing & Communications 
office; Dianne Feyerherm, Cynthia Niles, Brian 
Renegar, Bryan Mohan, Robert Fajardo, Sam 
Weinberger, Chase Weinberger and the MCC 
Physical Plant staff; Meredith Brown, Scott Geiger, 
Jodi Harper, Gale Kissinger, Missy Kittner, Al Pollard, 
April Robinson, Steve Wenzel, Donna Wiley, Debbie 
Wright, and Angelique Erfurt.

MCC Athletics: Chris Berry, PJ Carmichael, Rhein 
Carmichael, Vince Clark, Emma Howard, Kevin Gill, 
Jamaal Green, Candice Kelm, Katy Kent, Ashlee 
Keyes, Mia Robertson, Alecia Smith, Jessica Smith, 
Peter Stark, Candice Thomas, and Shawn Trochim.

Student Volunteers: Men’s Golf Team, Women’s 
Golf Team, the MCC Dance Company

Community Volunteers: Kim Patterson

Golf Committee: Vince Clark, Bridget Heins, 
Candice Kelm, Katy Kent, Missy Kittner, Mario 
Leal, Mary Perez (MCC Foundation Board), Brian 
Renegar, Andy Harwell (MCC Foundation Board), 
Jodi Tindell, Shawn Trochim, and Steve Wenzel.

MCC Foundation Staff: Neyra Bazaldua, Judy 
Fleming, Patrick Koon, Kathy McLendon,
and Chris Qualls
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	 Mr. Wes Livesay brings 20 years of fundraising experience 
from Baylor Scott & White Health, Baylor University and Texas Christian 
University.  More recently, he worked at Communities Foundation of Texas 
and served as the Director of Charitable Gift and Estate Planning.  Prior to 
that, Wes served as Senior Director of Planned Giving at UT Health in San 
Antonio, where he led the planning giving department and also managed 
both the Laureate Society (donors who had UT Health SA in their estate) 
and the PGAC (Planned Giving Advisory Council)--a group of San Antonio 
estate attorneys and CPA’s. Wes has served as the  Executive Director 
of the Austin Boys and Girls Clubs Foundation, where he partnered with 
the Board of Directors and Planned Giving Committee to elevate their 
endowment and estate gifts to record levels.
	 He has served as the lead for a multi-year capital campaign to 
bring state-of-the-art health care to the Texas Hill Country residents 
through his position at Baylor Scott & White in Marble Falls.     He also 
helped raise funds to build a cancer center in Waco while at Baylor Scott & White-Hillcrest and secured the naming 
gift for the Baylor Scott & White McClinton Cancer Center. 
Wes brings exceptional experience in working with planned, major and principal gift donors, planned giving advisory 
councils and a vast background in marketing, sales and merchandising.  He has worked extensively to partner and 
collaborate with community Board leaders, institution Presidents and CEOs, and physicians.
	 Wes holds a BBA in Marketing and MS in Management from Baylor University. When not working, Wes enjoys 
lake time and waterskiing, traveling, and college athletics. He is excited to leverage his institutional advancement 
experience as the new Executive Director of the McLennan Community College Foundation.

McLennan Community College Foundation 

WELCOMES WES LIVESAY
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https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/hearts/index.html
https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/hearts/index.html
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Dr. Os Guinness, Mrs. Alice Starr, Carolyn Doolittle, and Cynthia Starr Roemer

Judge Ken Starr Memorial Lecturer
DR. OS GUINNESS
The old oak trees on McLennan Community College campus stand tall. Despite gnarled branches, the leaves dance 
and sing in the breeze. Some trees bear weathered bark while other showcase mossy trunks. They add a timeless 
charm to the academic landscape, and the 
sprawling canopies provide both shade and 
a sense of venerable wisdom. 
	 The beauty of our campus drew 
Alice and Judge Ken Starr in. The pair 
regularly strolled through the dappled light 
across campus. Judge Starr loved the 
fountain, where he and Mrs. Starr would 
sit and enjoy coffee, conversation, and the 
laughter that accompanies them both. But 
more than the beauty of campus, Judge 
Starr was drawn to MCC because of his 
unwavering belief in the next generation. 
	 Before his passing, Judge Starr 
funded the Alice Starr Plaza which aptly sits 
in the heart of campus. After his passing 
in September of 2022, MCC President, 
Dr. Johnette McKown, commemorated a 
bench in honor of Judge Starr. The bench 
sits under the shade of a sprawling oak, 
near the fountain, and with an unobstructed 
view of the Alice Starr Plaza. 
	 The bench remains as a daily 
and lasting reminder of the work, life, and 
passion of Judge Starr, but Highlanders 
were treated to a very special memorial 
this year. On September 13, 2023—the one 
year anniversary of Judge Starr’s passing—
the college hosted a special guest speaker 
for our Ken Starr Memorial Lecture. Dr. Os 
Guinness, a celebrated author, philosopher, 
and social critic, spent the day on campus, 
honoring the memory of his personal friend. 
	 In the morning, Dr. Guinness spoke 
to students who packed the lecture hall. 
His topic came from The Quest, one of 
his 30+ published works, and focused on 
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Dr. Os Guinness, Mrs. Alice Starr, Carolyn Doolittle, and Cynthia Starr Roemer

helping young people think critically about who they want to be in the 
world. He attended a dedication for the Judge Ken Starr bench with Dr. 
McKown and Mrs. Starr, alongside the Starr family and many students. 
In the evening, Dr. Guinness gave a rousing presentation to hundreds of 
community members. 
	 Dr. Guinness, like Judge Starr, stands out among leaders. 

The two men had witnessed 
much and learned even more 
from their experiences, and 
both were equally excited 
about passing their wisdom 
along to the next generation. 
Dr. Guinness, a graduate of 
Oxford, praised the beauty of 
McLennan Community College 
lavishly, but went on to say that 
he was even more impressed 
with the students, faculty, and 
staff. “I have heard that MCC is 
like the Oxford of community 
colleges,” said Dr. Guinness, 
“but I actually think it is better 
than Oxford. Because I can see 
how much people care about 
the students—about their 
success. And you don’t get that 
at Oxford.”
	 McLennan Community 
College is grateful for friends 
like Alice and Judge Ken 
Starr. We were honored to 
memorialize this man and his 
impressive life of service to 
others. And we are privileged 
to have played host to Dr. 
Guinness. These individuals, 
and many more, leave 
indelible impressions upon 
future generations. For what 
more than that could we ask? 
http://bit.ly/MCCFND21

	 The McLennan Community 
College Foundation is proud to announce 
that we have awarded $712,749.59 in 
student scholarships for the 2023-2024 
academic year. This is a new record high 
in our 33-year history. Over that time, we 
have awarded approximately $8 million in 
scholarships to more than 7,700 students. 
Thanks to partners like you, we keep 
excellent higher education within reach 
for students who might not otherwise 
pursue their dreams. As a contributor, 
you help keep quality education local, 
affordable, and within reach for students 
and change the trajectory of lives and 
generations. 
	 To establish a new scholarship 
in honor or memory of a loved one, 
or to contribute to an already existing 
scholarship, please consider giving online 
at https://bit.ly/MCCFND21. If you prefer, 
you may send a check made out to MCC 
Foundation to our office. Additionally, we 
accept estate gifts, IRA contributions, and 
a myriad of other gift types. Call today and 
we will work with you to accommodate 
your giving style.

Scholarship Applications open Dec. 1

SCHOLARSHIP  
UPDATE

http://bit.ly/MCCFND21
https://bit.ly/MCCFND21
http://bit.ly/mccfnd21
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McLennan Community College Foundation

NEW BOARD MEMBERS
Join us in welcoming four community leaders to the Foundation Board of Directors. Our outstanding Board is 
comprised entirely of volunteers who are passionate about seeing local students thrive in class and beyond.

Born and raised in Waco, where he earned a BBA in Accounting and Juris Doctorate 
from Baylor University. He is a graduate of the National Trust Graduate School. After 
Baylor Law School, he practiced law and accounting in Houston before returning to 
Waco to serve as Trust Council and later as a Wealth and Trust Advisor for Wells 
Fargo and later Extraco Banks, where he retired as Senior Vice President, Wealth and 
Trusty Advisor. Over the past 44 years, he has served in various trust and fiduciary 
capacities, including trusts, estates, retirement plans and benefits communications. 
He is a Certified Retirement Services Professional, member of the Heart of Texas 

Estate Planning Council, and member of the McLennan, Texas and American Bar Associations. He recently 
served  as a board member of the Community Cancer Association and currently serves on the council of his 
church. He enjoys attending local sporting events and travel.

Sabrina is a Waco native and a proud MCC Alumna. With her daughter 
taking dual credit classes through Midway High School, she also 
proudly claims three consecutive generations of MCC students in her 
family, beginning with her mother—who obtained an Associate degree 
and RN license as a Highlander in 1995. After completing most of her 
undergraduate work at MCC, Sabrina earned her BS from Tarleton State 
University in 2008, majoring Mathematics. She joined Disciplined Investors 
in 2015, and manages the Company Retirement and 401(k) Plan Division, 
with numerous retirement plans in Waco and throughout Texas. She is a 
member of Waco Rotary, Young Men’s Service League, and serves on the 
City of Woodway Parks and Recreation Board. She is a graduate of the 
32nd class of Leadership Waco, and 3rd class of Leadership Plenty. She 
has served in various roles for the Waco YMCA, Greater Waco Chamber Alliance, and the Waco Symphony. Outside 
of work, you can find her keeping up with her daughter, Julia, sons, Jonathan and Timothy, and their many sports 
and extracurricular activities. Together they enjoy the outdoors, traveling, volunteering, and being active in Church.

JOHNNY G. GIOTES

SABRINA MOORE
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John is a native Wacoan who graduated from University High School 
in 1995. He is a product of both McLennan Community College and 
Baylor University, where he studied finance. John spent more than 
15 years in the financial industry as an Investment Advisor and holds 
dual-licenses as an Investment Advisor and Broker. In 2018, John 
started his own investment agency called Bible & Sovereign Partners 
Financial Services, and is currently the CEO. Though he also serves 
as the CEO and President of the Cen-Tex African American Chamber 
of Commerce in Waco, he is also a certified to teach. For three years, 
he taught social studies, spelling, and English in Chilton ISD, where 
he also coached Junior High Girls’ volleyball, basketball, and track. 
He is very active in his Church and served as the Treasurer of the 
Board for the NAACP.

JOHN BIBLE

Clint grew up in the Waco area and graduated from China Spring 
High School in 1968. He was the 1969-1970 Student Body President 
at McLennan Community College while earning his Associate of Arts 
degree. He went on to earn a Bachelor of Arts degree in Political Science 
and a Juris Doctor from Baylor University. In addition to running his own 
law firm for more than 43 years--The Lewis Law Firm in Beaumont, TX--
Clint is a long-term member of several Boards, including The 100 Club of 
Southeast Texas, The Young Men’s Business League of Beaumont, and 
served as a member of the MCC Foundation’s Board between 1990 and 
1999. He is proud that he has endowed two scholarships in the name of 
his parents and grandparents: the A.C. & Ethel Mae Honea Scholarship 
and the Mr. & Mrs. William M. Lewis Jr. Scholarship, both created to 
assist students graduating from China Spring High School and planning 
to attend MCC.

CLINT LEWIS
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Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

In Honor of Rick Butler, and/or the 1983 National
Championship Team
John McLennan, III
Julian Gonzales
Kurt Prewitt
Mark Dickenson
Blue Bell Creameries, L.P.
Landon Hengst
Scott Ayers	
				  
In Honor of Dr. David G. Hoffman
Drs. J. Clay and Dianne Sawyer

In Honor of Rita Jacinto
April Robinson

In Honor of Ambassador and Mrs. Lyndon L. Olson, 
Jr.
Drs. Johnette and Stanley McKown

In Honor of Kim Patterson
Drs. William and Ruth Pitts
Frank Patterson
Katherine Logue
Jennifer Anne Richie
Linda Reichenbach
Community Bank & Trust
Larry and Francis Lynch

Dr. Eddie and Ellie Morrison
Gale Kissinger
Tom & Kathryn Proctor
Suzanne Baldon	
Linda Hatchel
Nell Hawkins
Jan Wengler
Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & Therrell, P.C.
Nancy and Randy Cox
Beverly and Harry Harelik

In Honor of Shanna Rogers
Paul Hoffman
John Baughman	

In Honor of Kathy Rolan
Butch and Susan Luce			 
 
In Memory of Dr. Eugene Baker
Shiu Family (Alex, William, & Chilan)

In Memory of Dr. John S. Belew
Robert (Bob) Ford

In Memory of Lynn Bettinger
Stephanie Ferris

July 1st, 2023 - October 31st, 2023

GIFTS TO THE FOUNDATION 
IN HONOR & IN MEMORY

http://bit.ly/mccfnd21
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In Memory of Mike Bidwell
Drs. Johnette and Stanley McKown
Chris and Carrie Qualls
Mike and Kezia Brickner
Debbie Wright-Hood
Laura Merced-Rowell
Russ and Pattie Meier
Samuel L. Katz
Tim and Kris DeWald
Kirk McGary and Doug Oler
Dorina and Marius Mitrea
Theresa Dwyer
William Bryner
Sherri Fishman
Communities in Schools of the Heart of Texas
Debra Constanza (The Riverside Co.)
Brian and Beth Thanepohn
Arnie and Ann Aros 
Mr. Rooter Plumbing/Scott & Pam Hobbs
G&S Business Communications
Hope Latham Hosack
Beverly and Harry Harelik
Michael and Cynthia Gerik
Dick and Linda Rezach
Jim and Susan Huey
The Entrepreneur’s Source
Garrett O’Rourke
Western Computer
Stephanie Schoot
Paul Morrisroe & The Koddi Team
Kaleb Schneider
International Franchise Association
Heidi, Matt, Whitney & Blair Dawson
Debbie Adams
Providence Foundation
Jeremy Shaba
Lisa and Ted Bowen
Doyle and Pat James
Robert and Kitty Tunmire
Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & Therrell, P.C.
Phillip and Yvette Adkins
Donald McCann
Jim and Betty Lou Burnett
Karen Nichols
Scott Harrison
Waco Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Raymond
CareerPlug (Clint Smith)
Kim and Frank Patterson
The Honorable Vicki Menard				  
	
In Memory of Peggy Fagner
Alexandra Shiu 

In Memory of Edna Ferris
Kim and Frank Patterson
Charles Elias
Nancy McNeil
Doreen Ravenscroft
Michelle and Robbie Roe
Paul and Corinne Green
Nancy and Wes Hiatt
Mr. and Mrs. B. Steven Bostick
Patty Winkenbach
Dr. and Mrs. Jacob Angelo
Joseph Ammouri
Lilly Ammouri Conner
Mary Julius

In Memory of Doug Fonville
Shiu Family (Alex, William & Chilan)

In Memory of Dorothy (Dottie) Fornoff
Beverly and Harry Harelik
Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Mary Lea Burden Jernigan
Shiu Family (Alex, William & Chilan)

In Memory of Ryan Kalkowski
Ryan Ashlyn Vaughn

In Memory of Sebonia Kelly
Dr. Fred Hills
Dr. Laura Wichman

In Memory of Joseph Miller Lightfoot
Dr. Fred Hills

In Memory of Joyce McCleery
Drs. Johnette and Stan McKown
Kim and Frank Patterson

GIFTS TO THE FOUNDATION 
IN HONOR & IN MEMORY (continued)



Peter K. Rusek
Chris and Krista Brinser
Nancy and Randy Cox

In Memory of Jerry R. McClure
April Robinson

In Memory of Terry Mozee, Jr.
Dr. Fred Hills
Tom & Kathryn Proctor
Nancy & Stan Mitchell
Dr. Richard Drum
Suzanne Baldon	
Dr. Laura Wichman
Micheala Park
April Robinson
Robert (Bob) Ford
Matt and Jessica Shelton
John B. Sassano	
KKR & Co., Inc.

In Memory of Dr. David Neubert
Shiu Family (Bebo & Chilan)

In Memory of William (Bill) Patterson
Beverly and Harry Harelik
Jon W. Spelman
Drs. Johnette and Stanley McKown	
		
In Memory of C. Ray Perry
Drs. Johnette and Stanley McKown
Karen Keith
Dr. and Mrs. Bryan Taylor
Central National Bank
John and Linda Baker
Stuart and Elizabeth B. Smith
Beverly and Harry Harelik
Dr. and Mrs. Rodney C. Ritchie
Tom and Frankye Oliver
Jerry and Ann Richerson
Trigger and Sally Firmin
Peter and Marjorie Kultgen
Drs. James and Cynthia SoRelle
Nancy M. Moore
Dennis and Jan Michaels

Huaco Properties LTD, Frank Levy
Jaynes, Reitmeier, Boyd & Therrell, P.C.
Dr. and Mrs. Philip H. Croyle
Dr. and Mrs. Ross Reagan
Dr. and Mrs. Edwin B. Morrison
Kim and Frank Patterson
Sue Getterman
Mr. and Mrs. Fred M. Johnson, Jr.
Bruce Perry
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Englander

In Memory of Mary Elizabeth Price
Dr. and Mrs. Fred W. Hills

In Memory of Don Reeves
Richard Drum					   

In Memory of Eddie Rolan
Butch and Susan Luce

In Memory of Rufus Tovar
Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Alta “Sandi” Walter, MSN, RN
Dr. and Mrs. Fred Hills

In Memory of Roy Walthall
Diane Hartman
Dr. Bruce W. Cox, DVM
Dr. Tamra Walthall, DVM	
Mid-Texas Veterinary Clinic, 
Dr. John Croll, DVM
Audrey DiFelice
Rydell Walthall
Clinton Johnson
Gwen Lorio
Eli Weiss
Mary Kathryn Wise
Ronald E. Ashleman
Eddie F. Ashleman
William (Bill) E. Helton
Micheala Park
Adam Troxtell
Nancy and Randy Cox

GIFTS TO THE FOUNDATION 
IN HONOR & IN MEMORY (continued)



2023 MCC Foundation
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

www.mclennan.edu/foundation

CONTACT US
 
WES LIVESAY, MS
Executive Director of  
MCC Foundation 
wlivesay@mclennan.edu
254.299.8606 
 
JUDY FLEMING
Records Management Specialist 
jfleming@mclennan.edu
254.299.8604

 
NEYRA BAZALDUA, MBA 
Coordinator, Special Events, & 
Alumni Engagement 
nbazaldua@mclennan.edu
254.299.8481 
 
PATRICK KOON, BBA
Coordinator, Operations 
& Scholarships 
pkoon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8818

 
KATHY McLENDON 
Director, Resource Development 
kmclendon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8663 
 
 
CHRIS QUALLS, LMSW
Director, Donor Giving 
cqualls@mclennan.edu
254.299.8518

 
FRONT ROW, LEFT TO RIGHT: Deidra Emerson, Mosie Holley, Len Brown, Bridget Heins, Glenda Strum, Dr. Diane Sawyer, 

Mary Perez (Treasurer) and Shawn Trochim.

BACK ROW, LEFT TO RIGHT: Kim Patterson (Previous Foundation Executive Director), Rick Brophy, Dr. Sharon Shields, Geneva 
Watley, Dr. Sandra Goss, Andy Harwell, The Honorable Vik Deivanayagam (Chair), J. David Dickson, Dana Hassell (Vice Chair), 

Paul McClinton, Trammell Kelly, Herman Pereira, and Dr. Johnette McKown (Secretary). 
 

NOT PICTURED: Nell Hawkins, Donald K. Lewis, Wes Livesay (Current Foundation Executive Director) Elisa Rainey, Betsy Reeder 
(Past Chair), Debbie Sartain, and Earl Stinnett.

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1
https://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
mailto:foundation%40mclennan.edu?subject=
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mailto:pkoon%40mclennan.edu?subject=
mailto:kmclendon%40mclennan.edu?subject=
mailto:cqualls%40mclennan.edu?subject=
https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/about-us/directors.html
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mclennanfoundation/

